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25th October 2022 
 

PTA Autumn Discos 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We will be holding a PTA Autumn disco for all children on Tuesday 1st November and Wednesday 
2nd November 2022. The cost of the disco is £2 and includes a snack and a drink.  
 
If your child will be attending the disco, please click here to complete an online form. Please can you 
complete the form by Friday 28th October 2022. A form will need to be completed for each child. 
 

Date Year 
Group 

Time Arrival/Collection 

Tuesday 1st November EYFS 3.15pm– 4.15pm 
 

Children will be taken to the hall at the end 
of the school day 

Collect from your child’s classroom 

Years 
3 & 4 

4.30pm – 5.30pm Arrival via side gate at front of school 
Collect from the hall 

Wednesday 2nd November KS1 
1 &2 

3.15pm – 4.15pm Children will be taken to the hall at the end 
of the school day 

Collect from your child’s classroom 

Years 
5 & 6 

4.30pm – 5.30pm Arrival via side gate at front of school 
Collect from the hall 

 
 

EYFS and KS1 can bring party clothes to change into before the end of the school day. They will be 
taken straight from their class to the hall at the end of the day.  Please bring the correct money to the 
school office no later than Friday 28th October. Please place the money in a sealed envelope, marked 
‘Disco’ along with your child’s name and class.  
 

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 will need to be collected from school as usual at the end of the day and brought 
back for 4.30pm.  Payment for the disco can be paid on the door. Please ensure that they bring the 
correct money to the disco.  
 
Please note that ALL children will need to be collected by an adult and NO child is allowed to walk 
home by themselves, (including those children who usually walk home alone). Please indicate who 
will be collecting your child on the online form. 
 
Can we also remind your child that the use of mobile phones is not permitted during the disco. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mrs J Andrews 
Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/r/R6C6DbzUj2

